
A request has been received from a member of the public for the Town Council’s support in 

establishing a weight limit restriction on the street, full details can be found in their email below: 

 

 

I have contacted East Suffolk Parking Services and they have advised to contact you to make a 

request to Suffolk County Council for a weight restriction in Kensington Road. 

 

I have noticed since December large lorries parking overnight in Kensington Road, NR33 OHY.  Last 

night a very noisy 26 tonne lorry was parked overnight and on the footway, this has prompted me to 

complain, the lorries are getting larger and noisier. 

 

Can this road be the same as Pakefield Road, with no lorries over 7.5 tonne, unless delivering? If it 

continues it will put off camper vans from parking up and visitors to the area if Kensington Road 

becomes a lorry park, word is obviously getting round. 

 


